
A-CSEAR 2024
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

Early Scholars Colloquium 4th December 2024 

The 2024 Australasian Centre for Social and Environmental Accounting Research (A-CSEAR) 
Conference is pleased to invite submissions for the Early Scholars Colloquium (ESC) – a one-day 
event for emerging scholars working in the social and environmental accounting space. 

This year’s colloquium will take place in-person on the 4th of December 2024, immediately 
preceding the A-CSEAR 2024 main conference to be held at the University of Canterbury 
Business School on the 5th and 6th of December 2024. Participants of the ESC also have the 
opportunity to join the A-CSEAR 2024 conference after the colloquium.  

The aim of the colloquium is to provide an opportunity for emerging scholars in social and 
environmental accounting and accountability research (SEA) to present and discuss their research 
projects with established academics. The colloquium will be relatively informal with the aim of 
promoting engaging discourse.  

Criteria for the selection of participants 
Submissions will be selected according to the quality and relevance of the research or project 
proposal to SEA.  

Submissions 
Interested emerging scholars wishing to participate in this event are invited to apply by submitting 
ONE single Word file containing: 



  
1. An extended abstract (maximum 1,000 words, excluding references) that summarises any 

of the following that is applicable.   
o the title of the project and a summary of the research question   
o the theoretical and methodological framework(s) utilised or considered;  
o the expected contribution;  
o the potential implications from the research;  
o the discussion of the results to date (if any); and  
o any challenges encountered.   

  
2. A maximum one-page personal summary including name, e-mail address, institutional 

affiliation, research interests, and years in the doctoral program to date (if applicable).  
 
Submission  
Submissions should be submitted no later than 31st of July 2024 via the A-CSEAR 2024 conference 
webpage. Submission outcomes will be notified by 30th of August 2023. 
  
Contact  
Please contact acsear2024@canterbury.ac.nz if you have any questions regarding the A-CSEAR 
2024 ESC.  
  
Key dates and information  
Deadline for ESC submission: 31st July 2024 

Notification of decision: 30th August 2024 
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